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In	October	2016	the	Red	Squirrel	team	were	commissioned	by	Ealing	
Council	to	carry	out	maintenance	work	on	Acton	Green	

Common,	Chiswick.	The	contracted	work	involved	pruning	back	two	
groups	of	Hornbeam	trees	which	were	overhanging	a	pedestrian	foot	path	
running	directly	beneath.	Red	Squirrel	Tree	Surgery	sent	a	team	of	tree	

surgeons	to	carry	out	the	work.	Red	Squirrel	Tree	Surgery	are	assessed	and	
regulated	by	the	Arboricultural	Association,	allowing	us	to	carry	out	large	
scale	commercial	tree	work.	Ealing	Council	entrusted	us	as	all	government	
and	industry	standards	are	met	by	experienced	and	knowledgeable	tree	

surgeons.	

“It’s	been	a	pleasure	working	
with	Red	Squirrel	and	please	
pass	on	my	thanks	to	your	

staff”	
	

Dale	Mortimer,	Tree	Officer	
	


